

The King's CE School
Regis Road
Tettenhall
Wolverhampton
WV6 8XG

Interim Principal: Joy Langley

10 September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

To support you and your child with their upcoming GCSE examinations we would like to invite you and your son/daughter to attend our virtual KS4 Information Evening on Thursday 13th January, 7.30pm-8.30pm, on Microsoft Teams. A link to join the session will be emailed to your child's school email address on Tuesday 11th January. Please let us know if you do not receive a meeting link.

This event is an opportunity to hear from our Senior Leadership Team who will be providing information about the following:

- GCSE exams, including our upcoming February Pre-Public Exams (PPEs), and updated guidance from the exam regulator (OFQUAL).
- Effective revision strategies for you to support your child at home.

There will also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions.

If you require assistance with logging on to this event please contact our ICT team or your child's Head of Year via their email address:

Mrs Buckle- Head of Year 11: k.buckle@kingswolverhampton.co.uk

Mr Badger: ictsupport@kingswolverhampton.co.uk

We know that maintaining a strong partnership with parents and carers is vital to ensuring success for our pupils and we would like to make sure that we continue to provide you with the information needed to support your child during this time.

We do hope that you and your child are able to join us for what promises to be a supportive and informative evening.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Joy Langley

Interim Principal

Telephone: 01902 558333 Email: admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk twitter.com/kingsschoolwlv - facebook.com/kingswolverhampton

















